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Dates to Remember: 
 
• Feb. 1-Enrollment opens to 

new families  
• Feb. 2 and 3-Chapel with 

Ms. Nancy begins   
• Feb. 11 and 12-Friendship 

Parties  
• Feb. 15-President’s Day, 

Preschool Closed  
• Feb. 19-Turco Taco FPP 

fundraiser, all day 
• Feb. 22-Summer Camp 

Registration begins (online 
registration link will be 
provided via e-mail) 

Need something for your child 
to do this summer?  Look no 
further!  Ms. Claudia, Mrs. 
Kennedy, and Ms. Sarah will 
be conducting summer camp 
here at First Presbyterian 
Preschool!  Camps will be 
available during the weeks of 
June 14-18, June 21-25, and 
June 28-July 2, from 8:30 am 

to 12:30 pm each day.   Online registration will be available beginning 
Feb. 22.  Space is extremely limited and will fill quickly.  Payment and 
registration is required to confirm your child’s placement.   

If space is available, registration will open to new, incoming students 
on March 2.   

For the first two weeks, Ms. Sarah and an aide will host camp for 
students that will have completed our toddler and 2 year old program, 
while Mrs. Kennedy and Ms. Claudia will host camp for any students 
that will have completed our three year old program or our VPK 
program.   

Enrollment in the preschool summer camps will be limited to 17 
students each week, while the toddler/two camps will be limited to 12 
students.   

Parents will be asked to provide a morning snack, a lunch, and a water 
bottle for their child each day.  A variety of projects and materials will 
be available each week based on the weekly theme.   

2021 Summer Camp  

Valentine’s Day is right around the 
corner!  Your child’s class will be 

participating in a Friendship 
Celebration.   

Your child’s teacher will provide more 
details in their weekly communication.   

 

FPP Fundraiser Hosted by Turco 
Taco 

 
Visit Turco Taco, located at 410 9th 

Street N, at any time on Friday, 
February 19th, and  

mention First Presbyterian Preschool 
to show your support for the 

Preschool and our Angel Fund.    



New Playground 

One way to know that your child is having fun on the playground 
while he/she is at school is to look at his/her knees and shins!  Our 
playground has been pressure washed on numerous occasions, but 
your child’s knees keep getting black when they crawl around on our 
poured surface. 

 

Well good news!  Soon, we’ll begin our new playground fundraising 
campaign.  We are excited about the prospect of the new equipment, 
the new surface and especially the new musical instruments 
that will be installed over the summer. 

 

But before we can begin installation, we need to raise at least 
$75,000!  Later this month, you’ll see our fundraising 
thermometer during car line.  Consider making a donation (tax 
deductible, of course); instead of buying that morning cup of 
coffee, donate your coffee money to our money jar. 

 

Help us reach our goal by staying tuned for future fundraising 
efforts!  We’ve designed a fun experience with the new 
equipment and know that the children will LOVE it.   
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As a reminder during 
the ‘registration 
season’, if you refer a 
friend or neighbor 
and they mention 
your name during 
enrollment, you are 
eligible for a $50 
referral credit towards 
your tuition. 
 

 
Referral credits are awarded following the 
new student’s first full month of attendance.   
 

Refer a Friend  
The Preschool will be closed 

 
Monday, February 15 


